
Dear councilors, Mr Mayor fellow deputators 

 

Thank you once again for including us in the bylaw against the sex trade operations in 

the personal service setting in Newmarket. 

 

We are very happy that Newmarket has chosen to take a stand on the journey to 

eradicate the sex trade operation in Newmarket.   

 

This stand will ensure everyone who works in the personal service setting has proper 

training from an accredited training facility. It will help to create a higher standard in our 

industry.  As mentioned before, the esthetic industry is unregistered which makes it very 

easy for people to open and run a personal service setting that is less than reputable. 

 

I look forward to a town, region and one day a province that no longer allows people to 

own and operate a business that is in the sex trade field. These businesses pose a 

serious threat to the people who are forced to work in them 

 

Thank you  

 

Katie Gilligan  

Timeless Harmony Salon and Spa 


